
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
To:  File No. S7-16-18 
 
From:  Armita Cohen  

Counsel to Commissioner Caroline Crenshaw  
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission  

 
Date:   September 8, 2020 
 
Re:  Meeting with Government Accountability Project, Public Citizen, and Zuckerman 

Law Firm 
 

On September 1, 2020, Commissioner Caroline Crenshaw and Armita Cohen met with Samantha 
Feinstein and Tom Devine of the Government Accountability Project, Juley Fulcher of Public 
Citizen, and Jason Zuckerman of Zuckerman Law Firm. The proposed amendments to the 
Commission’s whistleblower program rules were discussed. 


